
  
Construction Notification 

 

 

November 21, 2014 
 
The Orange County Transportation Authority is building a series of bridges to separate trains from vehicles 
along the BNSF corridor in Fullerton, Placentia and Anaheim. In accordance with federal railroad safety 
regulations, residents should expect to hear an increase in the frequency of train horns because of 
construction activities on and around the railroad tracks, regardless of quiet zone designation. 
 
 

Regular work hours are Monday through Saturday, 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.  
 

Lakeview Avenue Overcrossing Overcrossing 
On Tuesday, November 25, the BNSF railroad gates are scheduled to be in the closed position from 8 a.m. 
to 4 p.m. at Lakeview Avenue.  Drivers traveling northbound on Lakeview Avenue will be directed to turn 
west on La Palma, north on Richfield and east on Orangethorpe. Drivers traveling southbound on Lakeview 
Avenue will be directed to turn west on Buena Vista, south on Richfield and east on Orangethorpe. 

Police and fire personnel have been notified and will make the necessary accommodations. The gates will 
be returned to normal service as soon as the utility relocation work is completed. 

Businesses on Lakeview Avenue between La Palma and the railroad tracks will remain open for business. 
 
Information will be posted to the project website www.ocbridges.com via Twitter and Facebook. If you 
have questions, please call Tresa Oliveri, OC Bridges Outreach Manager at 714 560-5374.  
 
Please remember, you can follow construction progress on the individual project pages at the OC Bridges 
website.  Please visit www.ocbridges.com (Click on the individual project page, scroll to the bottom and 
watch the daily progress) 

If you have any questions about this notification or other project issues, please contact: 

Tresa Oliveri, Outreach Project Manager, (714) 560-5374 or toliveri@octa.net or see below for additional 
options to "Get Connected/Stay Connected." 
 
OCTA and BNSF are closely coordinating their construction activities; however, OCTA cannot direct the 
time and duration of BNSF activities.  
 
To sign up for bi-weekly construction notifications, please visit the OC Bridges website: 
www.ocbridges.com 

 

Job Safety is OCTA’s Top Priority 
 

• Slow down and watch for workers and equipment 
• Allow extra time to get to work, school and appointments 
• Be extra careful when driving at night and in rainy weather 
• Avoid use of mobile phones or other distractions 
• Watch for closures and follow detours 
• Be patient. Remember that this is a short-term inconvenience  

for a long-term solution. 
 
 
 
 

 

Get Connected/Stay Connected 
 

For more information and to register for notifications:  
 

Tresa Oliveri, Outreach Manager 
(714) 560-5374 – toliveri@octa.net 

 

 
                Visit www.ocbridges.com                          OCBridges 
 
                (877) OCTA-999                                           @OCBRIDGES 
                
                ocbridges@octa.net 

 
The OC Bridges Program is partially funded by Measure M, Orange County's half-cent sales tax for transportation 
improvements.   
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